Temporary closure of offices of the
Companies Registry

To implement the special work arrangement for Government departments
after the Lunar New Year holidays that was announced by the Government today
(January 28), the office premises of the Companies Registry in the Queensway
Government Offices and One Kowloon, Kowloon Bay will be closed from tomorrow
(January 29) until further notice.

During the interim, customers can continue to use the Registry's
electronic filing and search services provided through the "e-Registry"
(www.eregistry.gov.hk), Cyber Search Centre (www.icris.cr.gov.hk) and the
website of the Registry for Trust and Company Service Providers (
www.tcsp.cr.gov.hk).

Please check the latest announcements on the Registry’s website
(www.cr.gov.hk) for any updates.

For enquiries, please call 2867 2600.
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